
Sun-Tech is pleased to share that we have obtained many positive responses in our 
i-pol workshop held in June. On that day, over a hundred of participants had 
attended and actively participated, especially in the Q & A session. We would like to 
thank for all your support of our products and events.  

 

Moreover, according to the three speakers’ sharing, the usage of technology for 

education sector is inevitable and subsequently each student will learn through a 

computer during the lessons, thus our i-pol, English Online Learning Platform, will 

probably match up with this trend and provide fruitful resources for teachers and 

students.   

 

Upcoming Marketing and Promotional Event 

Besides holding some local workshops and seminars, every year, we also participate 

in featured international exhibitions, so as to explore new markets, demonstrate our 

latest products as well as keep contact with our partners over the world. 

 

In October, we are going to join the Worlddidac 2008 in Switzerland which focuses on 

the international education and training industry. For your information, details are 

shown as below.  

 

Worlddidac 2008 

Date: 29-31 October 2008 (Wed to Fri) 

Time: From 9 a.m. to 6 p.m  (Wednesday and Thursday) 

From 9 a.m. to 5 p.m  (Friday) 

Place: Hall 1, Exhibition Center Basel, Switzerland 

Booth Number: A73 

 

We have great honor to invite all of you to join us, and let us show you our latest 

products as well as share our recent development. Please feel free to contact our 

marketing team if you have any enquiry. We do look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Product Enhancement 

Together with the new series of our BoardWiz, we have also further developed our 

BoardWiz Mini. In this new version, our BoardWiz Mini can support up to 51 pieces 

per room that means participants can express their points of view through their own 

BoardWiz Mini.  Hence, interactivity and efficiency of communication is greatly 

facilitated.  

 

In addition, due to the prevalence of wireless usage, we have developed the XCLASS 



Wireless Version. We are now glad to announce that our XCLASS Wireless Version 

will be launched in October 2008. To help all of you understand better of our new 

version, please contact our Sales Team at sales@suntechgroup.com. 

 

Once again, we would like to thank for all your continuous support. Hope you can 

obtain valuable and updated information about our recent development through this 

newsletter. 

 


